Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: chief700@consolidated.net

Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2011 9:38 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 147 - Reevaluation of the NIOSH policy on emergency escape support breathing system or

buddy-breather device used with open-circuit self-contained breathing apparatus Comments

Name
David Luedeke

Organization
Needville Fire Dept

Email
chief700@consolidated.net

Address

3323 Richmond
Needville, Texas 77461
USA

Comments

Needville Fire Dept. supports the change in policy to allow the testing, certification and
use of emergency breathing support systems.Reevaluation of the NIOSH policy on emergency
escape support breathing system or buddy-breather device used with open-circuit self-
contained breathing apparatus." We feel that the safety factor involved with having a Buddy
Breather on our SCBA's is well worth it for our members. Within our department there have not
been any negative issues with the Buddie Breathers on our SCBA units. Thank you for allowing
our input.




